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FRIDAY BULLETIN                  27.06.25 
 

Growing together as children of God 

 
At Holy Trinity C of E Primary School: 

✓we want our pupils to grow in confidence, independence, resilience and knowledge, so that all achieve their full 

potential and develop a life-long love of learning and of the world around us. 

✓we work together with families, community and church to model positive relationships, supporting each other 

and acknowledging that we are stronger when we work together. 

✓we are growing together as children of God, strengthening our faith, secure in the knowledge we are unique, 

loved and cherished.  

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Many thanks to Coach Bailey and our wonderful PE Ambassadors for organising such a brilliant week of Sports Days. 

Not only were they fun, but many children achieved their personal goals in their events. We will be celebrating all of 

the achievements in a special sport celebration worship.  

 

I look forward to seeing many of you at the Summer Fair tomorrow. A huge thank you to the amazing HOTS team, 

and all of you for your hard work in putting on such an event. I am truly grateful for your support. 

 

  

    

 

 



       

      
What a wonderful day we had on our Nursery trip to Battersea Park Zoo! The excitement started with a fun coach 

ride, and once everyone had settled, we began our Gruffalo Trail adventure. We listened to the story of The 

Gruffalo before heading off to find the clever little mouse and explore the zoo. 

Along the way, we spotted lots of different animals, with a special stop to see the cheeky meerkats. We even 

crawled through a tunnel to reach a secret viewing spot – a real highlight for many of the children! 

After all that exploring, we enjoyed a lovely packed lunch together in the shade, keeping cool on a hot day. Before 

heading home, there was still time for some fun in the zoo’s shaded play area. 

It was such a joy to be out and about together, sharing new experiences and making special memories with our 

friends. 

 

 
Our children continue to enjoy their French lessons. Here Year 4 are practising their numbers and Year 6 are 

recreating a WW2 story by sorting the text into the correct order. 

 

   
Year 3 working hard in their pairs and threes to solve money problems as part of their maths treasure hunt. 

 

 

 



Choir performing at the summer fair this Saturday - 1pm 

This Saturday choir members will be performing at 1pm at the summer fair. Please support the event if you can and 

encourage your children who attend choir to come and sing their hearts out! No school uniform is required. We 

will gather outside the back doors to the school hall at 12:55 and sing at 1pm.  If it is raining we will meet in the hall. 

 

Some of the choir members have requested lyrics and practice tracks to help them prepare for the upcoming 

performances. For the summer fair tomorrow 29th June 1pm, we will be singing 'One short Day' & 'Defying Gravity' 

from this Wicked Medley and will be singing the whole Medley for the Music festival. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QP37i_EFJZk&list=RDQP37i_EFJZk&start_radio=1 

We will also will be  singing 'Something just like this' at both events.  

 https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r_YWpODg4ms&list=RDr_YWpODg4ms&start_radio=1 

If your child is a member of choir please encourage your child to have a sing through at home if you are able to 

facilitate it.  

 

Activity Clubs for Autumn 2025 

Please find attached the programme for Activity Clubs from September 2025. The clubs go live on ParentMail on 

Monday 30th June at 7.00ppm.  

 

Parent/Carer Prayer Group 

Anyone is welcome to join the Parent Prayer group to pray for the school on July 3rd at 8pm online. Please 

message Hannah Lamont on 07742671108 for the zoom link. 

 

HOTS Update 

 

Summer Fair (Saturday, June 28th 12-4pm): 

Tomorrow is the big day! Join us for a fun family outing at the annual Holy Trinity CofE Primary Summer Fair! 

 

Helpful Information: 

Entrance to the event is free (Effra Road Gate), and tokens can be purchased and picked up at our welcome desk. 

✓Advance token purchases are available till tonight at 6pm. Avoid the queues and purchase them today! 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hots/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=100505&IsProductGroup=1 

 

✓Raffle tickets are still available online till tonight at 5pm. Don’t miss out on some fabulous prizes this year! 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hots/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=100711&isProductGroup=true 

 

✓Socks are needed for the inflatables. The weather is set to be warm and we don’t want any feet getting injured! 

 

✓Many stalls will not have access to a card reader, so please visit our welcome desk (Near Effra Road Gate) to 

purchase tokens with a card. Change is available at each stall for cash purchases. 

 

Thank You Volunteers! 

HOTs just wanted to thank everyone that has volunteered or contributed to this year’s event. This would not be 

possible without the help of this amazing community. Thank you for helping support our school!  

 

Matched Funding: 

PLEASE ask if your company offers matched funding as this is a great time to apply for it - please contact us and we 

can provide you with a letter. It makes a huge difference to our fundraising, so please do ask the question, especially 

those working in large corporations, banks or professional services companies. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=QP37i_EFJZk&list=RDQP37i_EFJZk&start_radio=1
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=r_YWpODg4ms&list=RDr_YWpODg4ms&start_radio=1
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hots/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=100505&IsProductGroup=1
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/hots/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=100711&isProductGroup=true


 
 

 
 



Summer Holiday Clubs at Holy Trinity 

The below clubs will be running at Holy Trinity over the summer holidays, the clubs will share flyers with more 

details for how to book. 

 

Tues 22 to Fri 25 July Fitness4Schools 

Mon 28 to Fri 1 Aug NEAT  

and 

Petit Kids Club 

Mon 4  to Fri 8 Aug NEAT  

and 

Petit Kids Club 

 

 

 

 



                                      
 

 

TERM DATES 

Summer Term 2025 

Last day: Tuesday 22 July 2025 (INSET Tuesday 22nd July 2025) 

Children break up Monday 21st July 2025. 

2025-2026 

Autumn Term 2025 

First day: Monday 1 September 2025 (INSETS Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd September) 

Children start back Wednesday 3rd September 2025 

Half term: Monday 27 October to Friday 31 October 2025 

Last day Friday 19 December 2025 

Spring Term 2026 

First day: Monday 5 January 2026 (INSET Monday 5th January) 

Children start back Tuesday 6th January 2026 

Half term: Monday 16 February to Friday 20 February 2026 

Last day: Friday 27 March 2026 

Summer Term 2026 

First day: Monday 13 April 2026 

Half term: Monday 25 May to Friday 29 May 2026 (INSET Monday 1st June) 

Children start back after half term Tuesday 2nd June 2026 

Last day: Monday 20 July 2026 (INSET Monday 20th July) 

Children break up Friday 17th July 2026 

 

 

Mr Hughes, 

from Holy 

Trinity, will 

working at 

these clubs. 



Key Dates 2024-2025 

Any new dates will be highlighted. 

Date Time Event 

28th June  Summer Fair 

8th & 9th July 18.30 

(children to 

arrive at 

18.00) 

Year 6 Production 

 

16th July 9.20 Music Festival 

16th July  Reports out 

18th July 8.15-9.00 Extended Share My Learning  

18th July  9.30 Leaver’s Service @ Holy Trinity Church (due to a clash of bookings at church it has become 

necessary to move our Leavers’ Service) 

18th July  Last day for Nursery 

21st July 14.00 Term ends 

22nd July  INSET Day – School closed 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend. 

 

Izzy Rickards 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
GROWING TOGETHER AS CHILDREN OF GOD 


